

A railing full of donated quilts.

Membership Application

Dues: \$30 a year, cash or cheque 3 ways to pay:

- by mail (Box 992, Yellowknife NT, X1A 2N7) or
- at a meeting or

NAME

Cash ☐ Cheque ☐

 drop this off at a Yellowknife quilt store.

The monthly newsletter will be sent to your email address.

EMAIL			
PHONE			

About Us

Yellowknife Quilters come from all backgrounds, are at all levels, and make all kinds of quilts – a diverse group who enjoy meeting, exchanging ideas, and learning together.

Front Cover Quilt: An NWT variation of Log Cabin by Pat Winter. Below: Border challenge.



CONTACT US
Email: quiltingyk@gmail.com
Website: ykquiltersguild.ca



YELLOWKNIFE QUILTERS

Box 992 Yellowknife NT X1A 2N7 Canada



YELLOWKNIFE QUILTERS

A Quilt Guild for Everyone

Who We Are

Yellowknife Quilters was formed in 1989. Our main goal is promote appreciation and enthusiasm for the fine art of quilt making. We have meetings, shows and classes for the education and enjoyment of our members and the public.

MONTHLY MEETINGS

2nd Thursday of each month, Sept. to June. 7:30 p.m., Baker Centre (5710 – 50 Ave). Meetings are informal and fun! Members hear about Guild projects; there are book draws, door prizes, demonstrations, and show and tell. Best of all, we have a chance to talk about quilts.

ANNUAL QUILT SHOW

To show Yellowknife what we do, we hold a quilt show once a year. The show displays works of quilt art by our members.

CHRISTMAS QUILT SALE

Near the beginning of December, we hold our only fundraiser, The Christmas Sale. Members donate an item for sale. This event also provides a venue for members to sell their own work.

NEWSLETTER

An email newsletter goes out to members monthly, September to June. It's also posted on the website -<u>www.ykquiltersguild.ca</u> Both newsletter and website are good places to find out what's new at the Guild.

SHARING OUR GIFTS

We find many ways to share our quilting gifts with the community. We have we made 150 pillowcases for kids in foster care. Everybody made a block for a quilt donated to the Seniors Society raffle. We have made comfort pillows for local cancer patients. From full-size bed quilts to little Fidget Quilts, there's always a project on the go.

For those who like quilting or like to think about quilting ...

OUT-OF-TOWN TEACHERS

The Guild hosts national and international teachers who are some of the best quilters around. These wonderful instructors have truly enriched the NWT quilting scene.

RETREAT

The Guild holds an annual retreat, which offers members a fun weekend of fellowship and project advancement. A quilter can get an amazing amount done in a few days of uninterrupted sewing!



Pillowcases for Kids, 2014

How you can help

The guild is run by volunteers. How would you like to help?

- ☐ Help out with Christmas sale
- ☐ Help out with Quilt Show
- ☐ Bring snacks to a meeting
- ☐ Help with projects for sharing gifts
- ☐ Take photographs
- ☐ Help set up for meetings
- ☐ Help out with the retreat

Donations to the Christmas sale are important. It's our only fundraiser and helps make other activities possible.